
 

 

High Commission of Sri Lanka, London 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The Citizenship Certificate of your child is ready for collection. Father/Mother of 
the child should be present at the High Commission, Consular Division in 
between 9.30 a.m. - 1.00 p.m. on any working day. 

Please ensure to bring the original receipt, birth certificate issued by the Mission 
and photo ID of person collecting the certificate when you are coming for the 
collection. 

 
Regards, 
Consular Division 
Sri Lanka High Commission 
London. 

 

 


